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As a psychotherapist in private practice I sincerely ask you to endorse Senate Bill 860. Since the
enactment of the ACA, the insurance companies are restricting payments to therapists and using threats of
audits to reduce the number of visits. One of the biggest offenders is Regence of OR. This is not only
restricting my right to practice in a fair and ethical manner but punishing patients for seeking treatment.
Thank you for your consideration of my request.

 
Sincerely,
 
Joseph E Doherty, MSW, PhD
4921 NE Holman St
Portland, OR 97218
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